
Sawing Circle Recap for 6.20.23

If you are doing the Dessert Meets Ocean Challenge, remember that you only have to use one of the three
pieces of sea glass that we sent you. We aren’t mee@ng next Tuesday, the Fourth of July. Our Sawing Circle
challenge for our next mee@ng on July 18th: share one or more pieces of art that you own that inspire, amaze
or delight you. They can be metal--or not. Have a safe 4th, everyone. See you on the 18th! ~ Dusky

AQer we all caught up with
each other, we got to see
pictures of Jean’s new studio.
If you would like to book
bench @me, email her at
jfranceschiello@sbcglobal.ne
t.

We didn’t have many par@cipants in our June pirate/ocean challenge—everyone is very busy with summer.
Karen S. is making tons (well, lots) of jam! But Dale shared his pirate chest and the treasures within!



I showed a piece I created some 0me ago using sterling
over a dichroic glass cab I made.

Here’s Kathe’s piece, “Under the Sea”: the fish is made
of azurite and malachite.

Marianne created an ocean brooch in the past; the background is @tanium.

Kathe showed us Marcie the Mar0an, one of the pieces she entered into the State Fair (and got 2nd place!).
She also entered a vase in the fair and won 3rd place.



Cynthia showed us a locket she made.

Anne taught in SeaE le last week, and Ame shared some
beau0ful photos from their trip.

And I gave a much less verdant presenta0on on cholla cactus, one of the mystery elements for our Ocean Meets
Desert Challenge. (It’s currently 109 here in Tucson. Send pics of greenery—and water!)






